Minutes for Meeting #2 of the General Education Subcommittee of the UCC

Date/Time:
October 2, 2006; 2:30 – 4:30

Location:
LOH 225
Present:  Rick Albrecht, Andrea Bostrom,, Roy Cole, Phyllis Curtiss, Ron Garrett, Roger Gilles, “Griff” Griffin, Wei Gu, Hugh McGuire, Dana Monk, Ted Sundstrom, Frank Ward (Chair), Paul Wittenbraker

2.1
Approval of Agenda
2.2
Approval of Minutes
Approved

2.3
Report from Chair

· Meeting locations – We will meet half the semester at Allendale (LOH 167) and the other half at the Pew Campus (DEV 303).
· There was good attendance at the training session for the new online curriculum system.  There are still a number of “bugs” being worked out, especially for Gen Ed because the current online forms don’t meet all of our requirements.  Griff is working on that with the IT specialists. 
· Just as a reminder/update, the chair is communicating with ECS regarding LIB 100 and its effects on the institution.  In addition, Ted Sundstrom, Griff, and Frank Ward are also meeting with Dean Wenner regarding the same issues.
· Subcommittee reports

· Organizational change – group continues to investigate possible grad council model for GES; still waiting to hear whether or not the student working group will assist subcommittee with reviewing gen ed programs at other universities; continued discussion regarding current governance model.
· Policies – Discussed a number of issues regarding policies for course submission, honors courses, forms, structure, relationship to/with UCC, and a possible job description for coordinators.

· Role clarification/LIB 100 – lots of discussion on LIB 100 regarding place in curriculum; should it be a required course; content; release time for instructors; adjunct vs tenured faculty; assessment; where does it belong  (basic skills/gen ed); is it even possible with our large population; should transfer students take the course; if required should there be a higher level (400) course to accent 100 level; which department should oversee the course; how do we staff it.
2.4 
Report from Gen Ed Director

GE Director distributed report on current status of Gen Ed courses; scheduling; student projects; information to the deans; and updates on theme courses and their status.  Since most of you received this document I won’t report any further on these issues.  
2.5
Discussion/Action of proposals under consideration


None

2.6
New Business

None

2.7
Adjournment

Motion passed.  Next meeting October 16, 167 LOH at 2:30
